
Dates for your diary  

[Autumn term]  
• Tuesday 12th November—Parents evening—

3:30-6:00pm 

• Friday 15th November—Children in Need 

• Friday 15th November—Reading session—

2:45-3:15pm—more information to come 

• Thursday 21st November—Parents evening—
3:30-5:30pm  

• Friday 22nd November—Owl Author experi-
ence [Children only]  

• Monday 25th November—Christmas tree visit 
at Church [Children only]  

• Friday 29th November—Owl experience 
[Children only]  

• Tuesday 3rd December —Library visit 1:30-
2:30pm—more information to come  

• Thursday 5th December— Post office visit—
more information to come  

• Friday 6th December—Decorating day—
more information to come.  

• Tuesday 10th December—Parents reading 
session 2:45-3:15pm—more information to 

come.  

• Friday 13th December—Christmas fair—more 
information come  

• Monday 16th December—School disco—
more information to come  

• Wednesday 18th December—Christmas ser-

vice —St Nicholas Church—2:00pm  

• Thursday 19th December—Christmas ser-
vice—St Nicholas Church—4:45pm  

Look what we will be learning 

about... 
During this half term our learning will be based 

around the story Owl Babies. We will be learning 

about:   

• Day and night  

• Bedtime routines 

• Nocturnal animals 

 

 
.  

 

Home snack  
Please can you ensure that your child brings in a 
named water bottle containing plain water only. 

Things from home... 
We would also like to remind you that toys and 
books are not allowed to be brought into school 

from home.  

Outdoor Play  
The children will be outside in all weathers. Please 
ensure they have appropriate clothing in school 

everyday. This includes a waterproof coat/mac and 

a pair of wellington boots to keep at school. Don’t 
forget to label outdoor clothes with your child’s 

name and class too.       

PE Days 

Both classes will take part in PE lessons every 

Thursday. 

 Please ensure your child wears trainers on PE 
days. All long hair should be tied back on these 

days and all earrings removed.  

If you have any further questions please speak to 

your child’s class teacher.  

 

Please do come and talk to the class teacher if you 
have any questions or concerns.    

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Jones and Mr Scriven  

Reception Newsletter 
Autumn Term - November 2024  

Reading books  
Reading books are sent home on a Friday –please can 
you make sure that your child has their Reading log 

book and reading book in their book bag so that we can 
change their book.   


